
 

Attention GM Members 
Sign-up now for Contract 

& Ratification Information 
As you know, our Union is negotiating the renewal 
of the Collective Agreement with General Motors. 

 
To ensure all of our GM members have the opportunity to participate in the 

Ratification Meeting and vote, it is extremely important that we collect as many 
members email addresses as possible before the Ratification Meeting, date TBD. 

 
Members with a valid email on file will receive:  
 a comprehensive summary of the contract 
changes 
 the date and time for our Ratification meeting 
 the link to the online Ratification Meeting, as well 
as a meeting number & passcode to join the meeting 
 the link and password needed to vote 
 the link to tech support for help with voting 
Submit your email today–scan the QR code:  
 

Or you can go to https://forms.gle/Ew6hJks4rGjBdQn89 and fill out the form. 
 

If you need help, or want to talk with a Union rep 
about signing up, please contact Vincent Filice @ 905-658-7781or 

vincent.filice@gm.com 
 

Deadline to get your email in – Friday, August 4th. 

Unifor/GM Master Bargaining starts August 10th 

IMPORTANT EMAIL NOTE: 
GM Email Accounts will not be accepted.  

Example - “(member name)@gm.com” emails will NOT be accepted, as 
this is contract specific. 

Only personal email addresses for the individual members will be 
accepted. 

 
If you don’t feel comfortable submitting your usual email, 
feel free to create a specific email address for yourself 

to access important information for the duration of bargaining. 
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